As the elected Supervisor of the Township, it is my responsibility to chair the meetings of the Township.

Effective 06.21,2024

<u>The following procedures will be adhered to in all future meetings of the Township.</u>

There is to be no over-talking of Board members by any other Board member. Only one Board member may talk at a time.

Audience individuals will be allowed to speak only when recognized by the Supervisor.

There is to be no yelling or screaming by anyone present.

Profanity will not be allowed.

There will be NO THREATENING OR INTIMIDATING behavior allowed. This includes verbal attacks as well as any type of physical gesturing and/or physical contact.

If these procedures are not followed, the Chair will ask you to leave the meeting. If you do not voluntarily comply, additional assistance will be summoned to complete the request.

We are here to work together for the best of the Township. Working together will allow the views of everyone to be heard and we will be effective in moving our Township forward in a positive manner.

I thank you for your attention to this matter.

Ray Gurgall Supervisor Meyer Township